
 
Director’s Monthly Report 

February 20 - March 31, 2017 
 

Following are highlights for the period of February 20 to March 31, 2017. 

Tuesday, February 21st 
• Held OECTA Liaison meeting at the CEC 

 
Monday, February 27th 

• Delivered opening remarks at this year’s New Teachers Induction Program 
(NTIP) at the CEC 

• Attended a meeting with the Dante and St. Margaret staff 
 
Tuesday, February 28th 

• Attended this year’s Canada’s Outstanding Principals Gala, recognizing 
Flora Cifelli, Principal at Dante Alighieri Academy 

 
Wednesday, March 1st 

• Attended the Boards Ash Wednesday service in the chapel 
• Held a meeting with the Program Director and Director of Strategy & 

Communications of Voilà Learning 
 
Friday, March 3rd 

• Attended First Friday Mass held in the Board Room 
• Site visit to James Culnan for FDK renovations required to accommodate the 

September 2017 program 
 

Monday, March 6th  
• Participated in a Visioning Exercise at the Congregation of St. Basil:  

Basilian Fathers for a potential partnership 
• Attended the Nomination Committee Meeting for Alumni, Merit and Friends 

of Catholic Education Award  
 
Tuesday, March 7th  

• Had the pleasure of attending the Ordinandi Dinner, along with the Chair, 
Trustees, Senior Staff and Students 

  



 
Thursday, March 9th 

• Attended a remarkable production of Shakespeare presented by the Grade 5 
class at Annunciation Elementary School 

 
Monday, March 20th 

• Attended a Ministry WE event at St. Francis of Assisi Elementary School 
• Delivered greetings at Voices that Challenge at St. Michael’s College School 

 
Wednesday, March 22nd 

• Participated in the Kairos Blanket exercise at the Mary Ward Centre 
• Along with the Chair and Senior Staff of Early Years a meeting was held 

with the Child Care Coalition 
 
Friday, March 24th  

• Delivered opening remarks at the Power of a Girl Conference at the CEC  
 
Monday, March 27th  

• Attended the ILite Conference for Student Leadership 
• Participated in the Girls on the Rise activity – Empowering young girls to 

maximize their potential 
 
Wednesday, March 29th  

• Held a meeting with UOIT - Teacher Education Advisory Committee   
 
Thursday, March 30th  

• Attended Cardboard Races at St. Raymond Elementary School  
 
Friday, March 31st  

• Held CUPE Liaison meeting at the CEC  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


